From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 8/20/2014 5:25:16 PM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bec:
Subject: PG&E's Gas Safety Plan
Michael
Here is the most recent gas safety plan we submitted.

Thanks

Laura

https://www.pge.com/regulation/GasPipelineSafetyOIR/Pleadings/PGE/2013/GasPipelineSafet

Laura Doll
Director, Regulatory Relations

Irdd@poe.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

SB GT&S 0374006


mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov

